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Our First Week at Sherwood!
Welcome to our first EYFS Newsletter of the year! We have loved getting to know our new children and 
families this week. We have been so impressed with how well the children have all settled and how 
quickly they are learning our school rules and routines. We have been reading stories around the 
theme of starting school and have been relating them to our own experiences. We have had daily 
sessions in our Key Worker Groups, playing games and learning things about each other. We have 
spent lots of time exploring the different areas of provision in the classroom and meeting lots of new 
friends! What a busy and fun week!  

Next week…
We will be reading the story, ‘The Colour Monster’ by Anna Llenas. This book will help us explore the different 
emotions we might feel. We will then spend some time talking about our homes and families. On Monday we will 
begin our phonics lessons. We will share what your child has learnt in phonics each week on SeeSaw to enable you 

to support them at home with their learning. Your child will come home with their SeeSaw QR code in their 
Home-School Diaries before Friday next week.  

Reminders
We have found lots of unnamed 
uniform this week - including a 
full PE kit and bag. It is 
essential that all items of 
uniform and PE kit are clearly 
labelled with your child’s name.  


